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NORTH EASTERN ELECTRIC POWER CORPORATION LTD.
IS0 00d, 1001 & (A GOVT. OF INDIA ENTERPRISE)
OHSAS 18001 «
ENVIRONMENT & RR WING
CORPORATE IDENTITY NUMBER (CIN): U40101ML1976GOI1001658

No. NEEPCO/ED (CP)/Env. & RR Wing/E&F- 46/2015-16/ 29 F- Dated: 10.09.2015

To,
he Divisional Forest Officer,
Khasi Hills (T) Division,
Government of Meghalaya,
Shillong, Meghalaya

Sub: Diversion of Forest land under Forest (Conservation) Act, 1980 for Mawphu H.E. Project (75
MW), Stage-Il, Meghalaya.

Ref: i) Your letter No. KH/F.C.ActNEEPCO/4805 dated, Shillong, the 7" January, 2015.
ii) Our letter No. NEEPCO/ED(CP)/Env. & RR Wing/E&F-46/2015-16/229 dated 23.06.2015.
iii) Your letter No.KH/F.C. Act, 1980/NEEPCOQO Litd/2282 dated 12.08.2015.

Sir,

Inviting reference to above, this is to bring your kind notice that the North Eastern Electric
Power Corporation Ltd. (NEEPCO), a “Miniratna” Category-l, Govemment of India Enterprise under
the Ministry of Power has been entrusted to take up the work for execution of Mawphu H.E. Project
(75 MW), Stage-ll in the East Khasi Hills District of Meghalaya.

In this regard we are enclosing herewith the Application from for diversion of forest land duly
filling up the relevant portion. You are requested kindly to take necessary steps for filling up the
application in totality and forward the completed application form to the MOEF, New Delhi for
obtaining Forest Clearance for diversion of forest land falling in the State of Meghalaya as required
under Forest (Conservation) Act, 1980.

It is also to mention here that, we had earlier uploaded the application for diversion of forest
land for Mawphu HE Project on 24.06.2015. However, we were informed by your letter under
reference (iii) above that the actual forest area is 22 ha and not 13 ha as assessed in our PFR. We
are therefore withdrawing our earlier application and re-submitting the corrected application for your
further needful please.

An early action in this regard from your end would be highly appreciated.
Thanking you.

Encl.:- As stated above.

Yours faithfully

\° q "g

(N.K. Mao)
General Manager (E/M)
Environment & RR Wing
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